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Santa Clara County Civil Grand Jury Releases 4th  
2024-25 Report 

 
SAN JOSÉ, CA (June 17, 2025): The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara, 
announces the release of the fourth report for the 2024-25 Civil Grand Jury term.  Volunteer 
Justice: The Power of Pro Bono Partnerships – County of Santa Clara Public Defender’s Office is 
available on the CGJ page in the Grand Jury Reports section. 

  
DISCLAIMER: THE VIEWS AND OPINIONS EXPRESSED IN THE REPORT ARE THOSE OF THE 
SANTA CLARA COUNTY CIVIL GRAND JURY ONLY AND DO NOT REFLECT THE OFFICIAL POLICY 
OR POSITION OF THE SANTA CLARA COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT. 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: June 17, 2025 

  

https://santaclara.courts.ca.gov/system/files/civil/volunteer-justice-power-pro-bono-partnerships-final_signed.pdf
https://santaclara.courts.ca.gov/system/files/civil/volunteer-justice-power-pro-bono-partnerships-final_signed.pdf
https://www.scscourt.org/court_divisions/civil/cgj/grand_jury.shtml#GrandJuryReports

